
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Garry R. Smith <GarrySmith@schouse.gov>

Date: 10/14/2015 11:27:45 AM
Subject: RE: I humbly request to meet with you. ~ Website email from John Heath Whatley

Garry,

I have sent the request to Dexter Lee with DOC. I've asked him to keep me in the loop. 
Please let me know if you need anything else.
Hope all is well.

Thank you,
Katherine

From: Garry R. Smith [mailto:GarrySmith@schouse.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2015 8:05 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Fwd: I humbly request to meet with you. ~ Website email from John Heath Whatley

Katherine, could I get some comments from DOC on this bill before u meet with this student?

Garry

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: John Whatley <jhwhatle@usc.edu>
Date: October 13, 2015 at 7:07:20 PM EDT
To: "Garry R. Smith" <GarrySmith@schouse.gov>
Subject: Re: I humbly request to meet with you. ~ Website email from John Heath Whatley

Rep. Smith,

Thursday, October 22, lunch would be perfect. I'll be free the entire day, so I can meet at your 
leisure and where ever suits your schedule best. Thank you for your quick reply, and I look forward 
to meeting with you.

Respectfully,

Heath Whatley

On Tue, Oct 13, 2015 at 6:13 PM, Garry R. Smith <GarrySmith@schouse.gov> wrote:
I would be honored to. I can meet with you Thursday, 22nd at lunch or early afternoon or Friday, 
23rd in the morning. What works best for you?

Garry

Sent from my iPhone

> On Oct 13, 2015, at 5:31 PM, " jhwhatle@usc.edu " < jhwhatle@usc.edu > wrote:
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>
> Representative Smith, My name is Heath Whatley, and I am a graduate student of social work at 
USC, a special education instructor, a Marine veteran, and a constituent of South Carolina District 
18. I write in hopes of scheduling a meeting with you to discuss the South Carolina Department of 
Corrections, its operating processes, and pending legislation regarding the Department of 
Corrections, specifically House Bill 3131. My graduate courses in macro social work require civic 
engagement. To fulfill that requirement, I hope to meet with elected officials and operation 
directors in an effort to glean insight into political and operational processes in our local 
government. I humbly request the opportunity to meet with you at your soonest convenience to 
learn about your views on South Carolina's Department of Corrections. I would greatly appreciate 
the opportunity to meet with you or a member of your staff who could accurately convey your 
views. Thank you for your time and your service to our magnificent state. Below you will find my 
contact information. Again, thank you for all that you do and the opportunity to meet with you. 
John "Heath" Whatley (803) 322-0162 jhwhatle@usc.edu jhwhatley@greenvilleschools.k12.us 
heath.whatley@gmail.com In gratitude, Heath Whatley
>
> John Heath Whatley
> 116 Blue Ridge Drive
> Greer, SC 29651
> 8033220162
> <HeathWhatleyrequesttomeetyou.doc>

Respectfully,

Heath Whatley
Northwest Middle School
803.322.0162
116 Blue Ridge Dr
Greer, SC 29651 
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